
ARGA 2012 Conference: Student Bursaries 

All students who are making a presentation (oral or poster) at the ARGA 2012 Conference are 
eligible for a student bursary to assist with travel and accommodation.  The awarding of bursaries 
is a competitive process based on the content of the extended abstract submitted. The student 
should be the first or sole author of the extended abstract.  

The value of a bursary will be based on (but not necessarily equal to) the value of a return air fare 
for the student from their home institution within Australia or New Zealand.  To be eligible for a 
bursary the extended abstract should be submitted before December 14 2011.  Students should 
submit an application form for the ARGA 2012 Conference Student Bursary at the time of 
submitting their abstract.  Verification of student status must also be supplied at the time of 
submitting the abstract. 
 
Successful applicants for the ARGA 2012 Conference Student Bursaries will be notified on or 
before the 7th of January 2012. The decision of the ARGA Management Committee in regard to the 
allocation of bursaries will be final and no correspondence will be entered into. 
 
If you require more information please contact the ARGA 2012 Conference Organiser Dr Richard 
Cresswell; phone +61 417 063 993, email RCresswell@globalskm.com 
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